UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

CHAIRMAN July 1, 2020

The Honorable John A. Barrasso

Chairman, Committee on Environment
and Public Works

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

On behalf of the U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, as required by the Nuclear
Energy Innovation and Modernization Act, | am submitting the enclosed report identifying best
practices for “the establishment and operation of a local community advisory board to foster
communication and information exchange between a licensee planning for and involved in
decommissioning activities and members of the community that decommissioning activities
may affect.”

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me or have
your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at
(301) 415-1776.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki

Enclosure:

Best Practices for Establishment and
Operation of Local Community Advisory
Boards Associated with Decommissioning
Activities at Nuclear Power Plants

cc: Senator Thomas R. Carper



Identical letter sent to:

The Honorable John A. Barrasso

Chairman, Committee on Environment
and Public Works

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

cc: Senator Thomas R. Carper

The Honorable Frank Pallone, Jr.
Chairman, Committee on Energy

and Commerce
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515
cc: Representative Greg Walden





